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Adopt Resolution Reaffirming the Longstanding Policy of Requiring the Use of Transponders
on the 91 Express Lanes

Since its opening in 1995, the 91 Express Lanes has always required the use of transponders linked
to properly funded accounts to use the toll road without incurring a penalty. The transponder
requirement is reflected in a number of documents, on road signs, and on the 91 Express Lanes
website, but was not included in the ordinance establishing the procedures for assessing and
collecting toll evasion violation penalties. Although a formal resolution or ordinance is not necessary
to establish or document the official policy of the Orange County Transportation Authority, adoption of
Resolution No. 2018-121 will help the Orange County Transportation Authority prove, if it ever
became necessary, the requirement for the use of FasTrak transponders on the

91 Express Lanes.

Adopt Resolution No. 2018-121 confirming the longstanding policy of requiring the use of
transponders on the 91 Express Lanes.

Orange County Transportation Authority Page 1 of 1 Printed on 9/6/2023

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

